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Executive ing

September 9yh, 2020 - 10: - Wilberforce Legion
) EVENTS
President September 15, 0 - Wilberforce Legion
Wayne WIGGINS Zem Zegi®)0 PM - Dinner 6:30 PM
(613)334-1245 L elcome at all meetings

1st Vice CORONA VIRUS OUTBREAK Potentates Ball
Jim BURKE November 13th -
(613)334-5537 In view of the corona virus outbreak the Potentate, Il Sir William C. SWEET, Stated Meeting
. has recommended the cancellation of all Club meetings and events until Rameses Centre
2nd Vice further notice.
Ron Mark n : .
(705)457-9559 The Club Executive, under recommendation of the Golf Committee, has November 14_th
cancelled the Annual Golf Tournament for this year. With many businesses Fall Ceremonial
Secretary closed and people out of work it would be unwise to solicit sponsors and Rameses Centre
Dave EARLE golfers at this time.
(613)334-7455 November 14th -

FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK . ..

T . -
S Good afternoon to all ALGONQUIN Nobles and Ladies, 8%':pl;’i':o':|°|:§'
(613)332-4491 N

I hope everyone is healthy and happy, and that neither you or your's has
been affected by COVID, or any other health issues.

Vaucmpll_al'_igYD The effects of COVID are still controlling our lives, but as long as we all PARADES
(61%)332-4074 practice safe distancing and wear our face masks when we cannot, we will get
vaughn@vaughnlloyd.ca | through this. T.B.A.

I regret to inform you of another cancellation, as we are still being affected

_ Directors having gatherings, At this time | will officially cancel our September meeting,
J&':v‘i’xlkblg‘gs (which | had hoped would be our, delayed, BBQ). | cannot see us getting
Barry CROSS together as a group in the near future; we will have to follow the direction from

Ed OTTO Health experts and Rameses divan.

Dave MOUNT Now more than ever, Our kids, still need Our help. Please try to promote

Steven BERRY to your friends and neighbours, our Superior Propane purchasing group. Our
Auditors only, at this time fund raiser. By giving them the opportunity, to join the
Larry DONADSON ALGONQUIN SHRINE CLUB GROUP, at Superior. | have more cards if you

Eric MUELLER need any. This is a great way to raise $$$ with very little work required.
Be sure to have any potential customers, contact JOANNE BARR at

Ambassador 613-849-7480.

Barry ROBB | checked with JOANNE BARR this morning and our price for this winter is
(705)457-7822

55 cents per liter. This price takes effect SEPTEMBER first, soooo get topped
up before the end of AUGUST, at last year's price of 49/liter.

President NOBLE WAYNE WIGGINS

"Take A 20/20 At Your shrine Experience"

URCOMING

Fall Ceremonial /

Ball
Sheraton Toronto

Etobicoke, ON




COMMINTEES

Public Relations
Charles MULLETT

Dinners
Ed OTTO
Barry CROSS

News Letter/Website
Dave EARLE

Membership
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

100 Million Dollar Club
Frank WILSON

Sick and Visiting
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

Rameses Lottery Tickets
Larry DONALDSON

Hospital
Ron MARK
Eric MUELLER
Dave REEVES
Charles MULLETT
Wayne WIGGINS

Housing Chairman
Dave MOUNT

Golf Tournament
Dave REEVES
Jim WILLIAMS
Dave MOUNT

Cake Sales
Ron MARK
Todd GRAINGER
Dean LINTON
Jim BURKE
Wayne WIGGINS

Float Transportation
Hald ROBINSON
Dave REEVES
Vaughn LLOYD

Fund Raising Ideas
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

UNITS

Rock Hounders ATV Unit
Barry CROSS
Chairman
Vaughn LLOYD
1st Vice Chair
Dean LINTON
Treasurer

Clown Unit
Wayne WIGGINS (Ding-A-Ling)
Chairman
Noble Dave EARLE (Harley)
1st Vice Chair
Dean LINTON (String-Bean)
Treasurer

"FROM THE DESK
OF YOUR AMBASSADOR?”

Greetings Nobles
No message at time of printing

Noble Ambassador
Barry Robb

o

Hello pter?'lber

*

The Chaplain’s Corner

We have been through a time, unfamiliar to all of us.

We are a social organization who have been asked/advised to not socialize.

This has been a particular hardship to us in the Shrine family.

We joined for the companion-ship and to help the kids.

Actually, we plan to get-together as a means of accomplishing this mission to help.
While we may have started by looking at this whole mess as a novelty; the novelty
has worn-off. We miss each other. Some of the finest people we know are in the

Shrine family and we look forward to getting together.

This is a long-haul situation and like the kids who need our help we are in it for the
long-haul.

| have no doubt that the Shrine family will come through this as well or better than
most organizations. Until we meet again.

Noble Chaplain Vaughn

"Take A 20/20 At Your Shrine Experience"
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General Meeting Canceled due to corona virus outbreak.

Thanks to the idea from Noble Vaughn Lloyd two Phone Committees were struck:

One Committee are Nobles assigned to keep in touch with Nobles from their respective
lists.

The other Committee are Ladies assigned to keep in touch with the Special Ladies from

their respective lists.
Feedback from some Committee members find the Nobles and Special Ladies doing well.

DUES

That time of year again to think about our Club dues.
Still the low price of $35.00.
All 2021 dues must be paid on or before December 1st, 2020

SICK AND VISITING
Noble Frank WILSON still doing well and under the watchful
care of his wife, Anna.
Noble Wayne WIGGINS recovering well following surgery of blocked
carotid artery in neck
W. Bro. Wayne ZIEGEL (our new candidate) undergoing
hernia surgery.
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Executive Meeting Canceled due to corona virus outbreak.

NOTE:In the absence of any future meetings the Executive will carry on with the business
of the Club.

ALGONQUIN SHRINE CLUB PATNERSHIP WITH SUPERIOR PROPANE

Algonquin Shrine Club has entered into a partnership with Superior Propane.
This partnership has two benefits for us:

* it will allow all members, family, friends and neighbors the opportunity to reduce the cost of heating
their homes, through BULK purchasing propane by Superior, for us, when the cost is at its lowest
and then locking that price in for all members, in our PARTNERSHIP.

*  Superior will pay Algonquin Shrine Club a FINDERS FEE for all Superior customers.

In order to be part of OUR GROUP simply call:
Joanne BARR at (613)849-7480 — Use Promotion Code “ALGONQUIN SHRINERS”

New Superior customers will be eligible for:
1" year tank rental free
* qualify for Shriner's special group pricing
Any questions call Noble President Wayne WIGGINS at (613)334-1245

NOTE: We can utilize this Fund raising Event and still practice social distancing.

CONDOLENCES
Noble Dean and Lady June LINTON in passing of their
son in law Pat McALPINE

Noble Dave and Lady Brenda REEVES in passing of their
brother in law Pat McALPINE

Noble Paul PEARSE in the passing of his wife Marie PEARSE. (Paul
was a member of our Club, then moved to Cobourg. He has since
demited from the Club due to his health.)
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